
 

                                                                       

 

The following Rules of Operation are adapted from the “Open New Hampshire” Task Force 

recommendations made to Governor Sununu and edited specifically for Kidz Klasses.  

 

 Always follow CDC Universal Guidelines of sanitizing and social distancing. 
▪ Wash your hands and sanitize frequently.  
▪ Maintain social distancing at a minimum of 6 feet. 
▪ Floors have been taped and a hoop provided for proper 

spacing. Students will always remain within the square 
and within the hoop. An “X” has been placed in the 
center of each square to provide further guidance. 

.   . 
 We will observe studio (room) capacity at 12, as social distancing 

allows. 

• Students will enter the building at the “upstairs” front door 
and exit from the “downstairs” door. 

• Only students and staff will be allowed in the building 
however if room capacity is not reached parents may 
accompany students to class. Parents may not 
congregate in the lobby. 

• Doors will remain open to increase air flow until class 
begins.  

• Class schedules have been modified with a 30-minute break between each class to allow for safe class 
transition and cleaning protocols. 

• Equipment, surfaces, and all student accessed spaces will be cleaned and disinfected at regular intervals 
throughout the day based upon usage.  

 

Please remain outside, preferably in your car, until your scheduled class time. A Broadway Bound Staff Member will come outside 
to inform the students when it is their time to enter the building.  

 
 The locker room, coat room and lobbies will not be accessible until studio operations return to normal. 

• Students will need to bring proper dance attire and shoes needed for each class. 

• Personal items are at the discretion of the student’s family.   

• All attire should be “wear-in / wear out”. 

• A change of shoes will occur in the room. If necessary masked teachers will assist in the change. 
 

 Mats and carpet squares will not be used until classes return to normal. 

 

 Vending machines will not be made available until operations return to normal 

• You may bring personal water bottles into the studio however they must be removed or otherwise disposed 
of after use.  

• No snacks or other food items will be allowed in the studio.  
 

Staff will wear masks during hours of operation when social distancing cannot occur or when they are participating in 
strenuous activity. 

 

 
We will not have a “lost and found” and any attire, shoes, water bottles or personal items will be disposed of at the end 

of the day.  Please take care of your “stuff”. 

 

Parents, please advise your children as to the serious nature of the “rules”. Students who do not comply will not 

be allowed to return to the studio until all Covid-19 restrictions have been lifted and all operations have returned 

to normal. Missed classes will not be made up and paid tuition will be forfeited.  


